
Dear Parents/Carer 

Just when I think school life can’t get any busier it does!  It 

has been a brilliant week with so much happening.  

 

On Tuesday and Wednesday the children in Years 1 and 2 
visited Skegness.  They learned lots at Nature Land and had 
a fantastic time on the beach (including a paddle in the sea). 
 

Tuesday also saw the Year 5 pupils attend a huge Samba 

event.  This is a Brazilian type of music which really focuses 

on rhythm (especially drumming).  The children were 

amazing and were part of a world record attempt for the 

largest Samba Band!  We think that the record has been 

broken but will have to wait and see!  This was part of the 

Samba City project that the school has participated in this 

term. 

 

Yesterday was Sports Day for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6.  The 

children competed brilliantly, there were some incredibly 

close races and demonstrations of perseverance.  We were 

extremely proud of all of the children.  The medals were 

handed out back at school due to the intense heat.  Upon 

adding up all of the points I can announce that Tennyson 

(Blue Team) were the overall winners!  A huge thank you to 

the staff who always make it run so well and another huge 

thank you to all members of the school community that 

attended.   

 

Finally, last week we sent out information about changes to 
the laws about data.  
 

We need all Parents/Carers to complete 

the permission slip as soon as possible! 
 

 

Paul Hill  

Headteacher 
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SUMMER FAIR 
 

Our next fund raising event will be The Summer Fete on 

Tuesday 17th July straight after school.  A non-uniform day 

will be held on Friday 13th of July. 

To wear non-uniform we would be grateful for a donation 

of ONE of the following: 

 

 Cuddly toys (in good condition) 

 Sweets 

 Chocolate Bars  

 Cakes (to be handed in on the day of the Fair) 

 Toys and books (again in good condition) 

 Old plates for a smash the plate game 

 

Thank you all for your support. 

Year 6 Leavers 

The years 6 leavers’ presentation evening will take place on 

Thursday 19th July at 6pm.  All Parents/Carers and 

Grandparents are welcome – please put the date in your 

diary. 

Applying for Holiday During School Time 

A number of Parents/Carers have applied to take their 

children on holiday during school time this term.  Please 

remember that we are not able to approve such requests and 

that the pupils’ absence will be recorded as unauthorised.  

We encourage all Parents/Carers to take their children on 

holiday during the school holidays. 

 

SPORTS DAYS 

Sports day for pupils in the Foundation Stage and Years 1/2 

will take place on 4th July.  Again pupils should arrive in 

their PE kit.  Parents and Carers should drop their children 

off as normal and then head to the school field.  We will 

register the children and then bring them onto the school 

field as quickly as possible in readiness for the races. Please 

remember to send in a hat and a water bottle. You should 

also ensure that pupils have applied sun cream prior to their 

arrival at school. 

 

For both sports days we would love to see as many 

Parents/Carers and Grandparents as possible! 

Dates For Your Diary: 

4th July FS, Years 1 & 2 Sports Day 

12th July Year 6 Trip 

19th July  Year 6 Leavers 6pm  


